
Friday, April 5, 2019 
  
 Happy Friday!  We had a fun week talking about different habitats.  We 
ended the week writing in our journals about what habitat we would like to live in, 
we got some pretty clever responses!  We chose animals and painted a habitat 
for them, worked on graphing and counting skills, and did a fun watercolor 
project.   

Weekly Focus 
Letter - Yy 
Number - 25 
Rhyme - Sack 
Focus Question - Which habitat would you prefer to live in? 

  Next week is a short week and we will be talking about spring changes.  
We are going to make spring wreaths, work on sorting by height, and continue 
with our counting skills and teen numbers.      

Weekly Focus 
Letter - Zz 
Number - zero/cero (we will be reviewing our numbers in espanol)  
Rhyme - Ring 
Focus Question - What is your favorite thing about spring? 
   
 Parent-teacher conferences are coming up on Thursday, April 11th.  I have 
placed a sign-up sheet in our foyer and you can sign up for a time that works 
best for you.  If you do not see a time that would work please let me know as 
soon as possible so we can make other arrangements. 
 Scholastic orders are due Monday, April 8th.  Please be sure you place 
your order online by then.  If you don’t see anything you would like you can check 
out our classroom wish list!  
 Thursday, April 18th we will be having an all school planting day from 11-12.  If 
you would like to come to spend time with the kids and help add some plants to 
our playground we would love to have you!  

Enjoy your weekend!  
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa  




